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Date:  February 25, 2022 
 
To:  SEAPA Board of Directors 
 
From:  Trey Acteson, Chief Executive Officer 
 
Subject: USDA Forest Service Communications Use Lease 
 
 
SEAPA's lease with the USDA Forest Service (USFS) for a communications shelter located at a 
peak near Mount Tyee in the Wrangell Ranger District expired 12/31/2021.  The site was leased 
to support communications between the Tyee Lake Powerhouse and Wrangell. The USFS 
recently sent the attached lease that will expire 12/31/2051 for SEAPA's continued use of the 
shelter at the Etolin-Burnett site.  The current annual rent is $622.48, which will be adjusted 
annually using the Consumer Price Index-Urban (CPI-U) under Section II of the Lease. I 
recommend we enter into the new lease to continue use of the facility.   
 
The following is a suggested motion: 
 

SUGGESTED MOTION 
I move to authorize staff to enter into a Communications Use Lease, 
Authorization ID WRG457, with the USDA Forest Service for SEAPA's Etolin-
Burnett Communications Shelter effective January 1, 2022 through December 
31, 2051.  

 
 
























	Lay on the Table - Communications Use Lease
	Attachment to Communications Use Lease

